
Date: March 2, 2020 
Note of Thanks – Military Family Ski Day 
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I apologize for sending this note to the generic “info” mailbox but I don’t know who it should go to so I 
hope whoever gets this can route it properly. 
 
I am writing this quick note to simply thank Canada Company and the Calabogie Ski Resort for putting 
together the Military Family Ski Day this past Friday. 
 
I had never had the chance to participate in any such event with my family but had the opportunity to 
be a part of this one and I found it amazing.  Just seeing so many military members with their families 
having fun and being welcomed by the staff and supporters was an experience in and of itself. 
 
I don’t know who sponsored it all but I’d very much appreciate if you could please send my personal 
thanks to them for taking such good care of my family and the extended military family via this event, 
and everything Canada Company does in our communities.  It is very much appreciated. 
 
Thanks again and if there’s anything a serving member can do to help out, please let me know. 
 
V/R 

 

Eric Willrich 
Maj 
PR Ops 
SJS 
613-901-4614 

 


